
City of McCleary 

STAFF REPORT 
 

To: Mayor Orffer and Council Members 

From: Steve Randich 

Date: September 2,2021 

Department: Public Works 

 

 

Mayor and Council, 

 

I am happy to report that all personnel within the Public Works department are 

healthy and practicing safe social distancing at this time. 

 

All personnel are aware that priority tasks are currently on an “as needed” basis. 

Meaning, any job that may come up will be evaluated for personnel required and 

only the amount required will respond to complete each task. 

 

We are currently working on the new entrance into town. Along with all our mowing 

that we need to keep on. 

 

 

Thank you,  

Steve 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


